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Dear Families 
 
It is with huge sadness that we learn of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. She served our 
nation with exceptional commitment and dignity for over 70 years. There will be very few in our 
communities who will be able to remember a time she was not our queen; the vast majority of us will 
have lived our entire lives under her reign.  
 
She led a life devoted to service and our schools will ensure her unsurpassed contribution to our country 
and the commonwealth will be recognised and remembered by our pupils. 
 
We hold Her Majesty The Queen in our hearts. May she rest in peace. 
 
The country will enter a period of national mourning to be announced soon.  Our schools will remain 
open as usual during this sad and unsettling time.  
 

 
Ashley Best-White 
Executive Headteacher 


